
Sun Mar 1, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Johannesburg 

After leaving her successful career as a soap opera actress in South Africa this San Diego CA stay at home mom 
receives an offer to come back on the show. 

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Rome from Glen Mills 

A Pennsylvania family steps out of their comfort zone and travels to Rome to follow a job offer. She has experience 
travelling abroad but he's a bit nervous about taking such a big step. 

07:00 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Utah Mountain Getaway 

Tiffany and George Fox are active newlyweds looking for the perfect home where they can put down roots in the 
gorgeous mountain resort destination of Park City UT. 

07:30 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Idaho Mountain Abode 

An active professional couple with a toddler have a rental that's quickly becoming too small. Now they're ready to 
buy their forever home in Idaho's gorgeous resort town of Ketchum. 

08:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Fleabag House 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, "steal" foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language, Dangerous Behaviour

09:00 GETAWAY Captioned WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Growing a Family in Tampa 

A Florida couple with a baby on the way debates keeping their sleek, urban lifestyle or settling down in a quiet and 
charming vintage home.

10:00 DELISH DESTINATIONS ROTORUA, NEW 
ZEALAND Captioned Repeat WS PG

Delish Destinations Rotorua, New Zealand 

Trevor discovers one of New Zealand's best wineries in the only region not known for its grapes. He forages in the 
rainforest with a Maori Legendary Chef for incredible indigenous treats before headed to Rotorua's legendary hot 
springs to experience a traditional meal.

10:30 BUYING THE BAYOU WS PG

Hunting For A Bargain 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.
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11:00 BUYING THE BAYOU WS PG

Million Dollar Manor 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

11:30 YOUR DOMAIN Captioned Repeat WS NA

Join Shelley Craft & Chris Kohler live bringing you the latest news and trends in property and real estate. Whether 
you're a buyer, seller, renter or just love watching the market, this is a must-watch guide for everything you need to 
know.

12:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION Repeat WS G

Big Family, Big Renovation 

A large Southern California family needs to find a sizable house to accommodate their growing needs; after touring 
three homes, the family decides on a house and begins in the kitchen using a farmhouse touch with industrial flair.

13:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1947 Postmodern Ranch 

Brett restores a 1947 postmodern ranch back to its postWorld War II style for a military veteran and his wife. 
However he has to make some tough decisions when the homeowners want to get rid of the original kitchen tile.

14:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Portable Pad vs. Upscale Upset 

Gary and Jerry convert a shed on a trailer into a traveller's paradise, while Gary's Girls spend more than they 
intended going upscale.

15:30 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Fireplaces and Wired Spaces 

Tamara annexes an oversized dining room to enlarge a kitchen in a 1926 English Tudor; she rips out a tacky mantel 
to create a stunning fireplace surround; using a piece of reclaimed walnut, she creates a large desktop for an in-
home office.

16:00 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Two-Deck Tudor 

Tamara Day struggles to create a more spacious master suite until deciding to add a second deck to a 1926 English 
Tudor; Tamara strips off numerous coats of paint to restore original doors; she adds an outdoor living area with a fire 
pit.

16:30 VINTAGE FLIP Repeat WS G

Art Deco Bungalow 

Jessie and Tina dive into restoring a 1923 art deco bungalow in Ontario, Calif.; while the property is in a great 
neighbourhood, the house itself is a confusing mishmash of styles.

17:00 VINTAGE FLIP Repeat WS G

Tudor Cottage 

Jessie and Tina work to restore a Tudor Cottage home from 1923 in their hometown of Claremont, Calif. that is 
completely gutted on the inside.

17:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1737 Entryway and Kitchen 

Jeff is recruited by Lisa and Tom to work on their 1737 stone home in Plymouth Meeting, Pa.; Jeff and his team dig 
into the project, bringing unique historic elements into the entryway room and giving the kitchen an 1800s overhaul.
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18:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1800s First Floor Surprises 

Meghan and Justin call on Jeff to restore three historic spaces in their 1803 stone farmhouse; Jeff and his team 
uncover a massive surprise when they start digging into the walls of the parlor; Jeff also works on a custom pie safe.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Ballet in Lausanne 

A woman is ready for a creative change for her family, so when her husband is offered a transfer to Lausanne, 
Switzerland, she and their daughters are eagerly on board; he's looking for a modern, white box, but she's adamant 
about an artistic space.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

All She Wants is Italy 

A woman convinced her husband to accept a job in Italy so she could fulfil her dream of living in Europe; she wants 
their two kids to soak up the culture in a traditional Italian neighbourhood, but he wants a neighbourhood filled with 
other expats.

19:30 TINY PARADISE WS G

Tiny Lakeside Getaway 

A young Montana couple downsizes to a tiny cabin in the woods; set against a gorgeous backdrop, this cozy A-
frame cabin offers a skylight for stargazing, a suspended hammock bed, a stone fireplace and hidden art storage.

20:30 GOOD BONES WS PG

New House, Old Spirit 

Mina and Karen make a risky purchase when they buy a worn-down house on an undeveloped block. They need to 
build from the ground up and add classic features.

21:30 FLIP OR FLOP WS G

Treasure Hunt 

Tarek and Christina flip a house in Fullerton, CA, with a fantastic view. When strange additions and design 
challenges collide, however, this quick flip turns out to be harder than anticipated.

22:30 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING LOS ANGELES TBC

She's a Boss 

Josh Altman may have money on his mind, but with Heather's pregnancy, he's got baby on the brain. Josh Flagg is 
ready to dance to the top of the real estate market and waltz down the aisle with his fiancé.

23:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Beachfront in Puerto Escondido 

After falling in love with Puerto Escondido on a recent trip, Shaun has convinced his wife Jill along with their family 
into taking a leap of faith, now they're on the hunt for the perfect family home on the beach.

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Bigger and Better in Tampa 

A Tampa couple searches for a house with at least 3000 square feet for future kids. However she wants a Spanish 
or Mediterranean style home while he prefers a French provincial that has a frameless shower in the master 
bathroom.

01:00 TINY PARADISE WS G

Tiny Lakeside Getaway 

A young Montana couple downsizes to a tiny cabin in the woods; set against a gorgeous backdrop, this cozy A-
frame cabin offers a skylight for stargazing, a suspended hammock bed, a stone fireplace and hidden art storage.
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01:30 TINY PARADISE WS G

Tiny Island Retreat 

A couple with four adopted children want their own tiny house retreat where they can relax and recharge; set high in 
the Hawaiian mountains, they want their 90 metre design to feel like a peaceful sanctuary with an indoor/outdoor 
fireplace.

02:00 FLIP OR FLOP WS G

Treasure Hunt 

Tarek and Christina flip a house in Fullerton, CA, with a fantastic view. When strange additions and design 
challenges collide, however, this quick flip turns out to be harder than anticipated.

02:30 FLIP OR FLOP WS G

Flea Bag Flip 

Tarek and Christina believe they have a lead on an easy house to flip in Rowland Heights, Calif., but once they get 
inside, they find a lot of problems that will test their skills.

03:00 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Hunting For A Bargain 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

03:30 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Million Dollar Manor 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

04:00 POSTCARDS Captioned WS PG

Brodie explores the beautiful town of Beechworth. Shane checks out the new menu at Morgan's Sorrento. Sam 
makes a splash at SEA LIFE Aquarium and Bec gets the scoop on the 2020 Melbourne Fashion Festival from stylist, 
Lana Wilkinson. 

04:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

05:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

New House, Old Spirit 

Mina and Karen make a risky purchase when they buy a worn-down house on an undeveloped block. They need to 
build from the ground up and add classic features.

PLEASE NOTE: This document and its contents are embargoed until 9:00 AM Sunday 23 February 2020. 
This document is confidential and is the copyright of Nine Network Australia Pty. Ltd. This document or 
its contents must not be disclosed or released to any third party before the Embargo Date.

Page 4 of 29

Sydney Program Guide



Mon Mar 2, 2020

06:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Portable Pad vs. Upscale Upset 

Gary and Jerry convert a shed on a trailer into a traveller's paradise, while Gary's Girls spend more than they 
intended going upscale.

07:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1737 Entryway and Kitchen 

Jeff is recruited by Lisa and Tom to work on their 1737 stone home in Plymouth Meeting, Pa.; Jeff and his team dig 
into the project, bringing unique historic elements into the entryway room and giving the kitchen an 1800s overhaul.

07:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1800s First Floor Surprises 

Meghan and Justin call on Jeff to restore three historic spaces in their 1803 stone farmhouse; Jeff and his team 
uncover a massive surprise when they start digging into the walls of the parlor; Jeff also works on a custom pie safe.

08:00 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

Beachfront in Puerto Escondido 

After falling in love with Puerto Escondido on a recent trip, Shaun has convinced his wife Jill along with their family 
into taking a leap of faith, now they're on the hunt for the perfect family home on the beach.

08:30 MEXICO LIFE Repeat WS G

A Gift in Puerto Escondido 

Brothers Kyle and Mark are on a mission to purchase a dream home in Puerto Escondido so their large Canadian 
clan can come together, and their mom can enjoy retirement. 

09:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

New House, Old Spirit 

Mina and Karen make a risky purchase when they buy a worn-down house on an undeveloped block. They need to 
build from the ground up and add classic features.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Guam 

After a few brutally cold winters in Chicago Meeta is ready for warmer climates and island living on the American 
territory of Guam. Serving as a proxy for their parents sister Raji accompanies Meeta on the house hunt and helps 
her make a family decision.

10:30 TINY PARADISE Repeat WS G

Tiny Lakeside Getaway 

A young Montana couple downsizes to a tiny cabin in the woods; set against a gorgeous backdrop, this cozy A-
frame cabin offers a skylight for stargazing, a suspended hammock bed, a stone fireplace and hidden art storage.

11:00 TINY PARADISE Repeat WS G

Tiny Island Retreat 

A couple with four adopted children want their own tiny house retreat where they can relax and recharge; set high in 
the Hawaiian mountains, they want their 90 metre design to feel like a peaceful sanctuary with an indoor/outdoor 
fireplace.
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11:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS TBC

Grand European 4 

On the final episode of Trev's Grand European journey, he makes his way through Germany taking in the rich art 
and history. The Viking Tir then takes Trev to the Netherlands, where he explores Kinderdijk and ends his journey in 
Amsterdam. 

12:00 POSTCARDS Captioned WS PG

Brodie explores the beautiful town of Beechworth. Shane checks out the new menu at Morgan's Sorrento. Sam 
makes a splash at SEA LIFE Aquarium and Bec gets the scoop on the 2020 Melbourne Fashion Festival from stylist, 
Lana Wilkinson. 

12:30 YOUR DOMAIN Captioned Repeat WS NA

Join Shelley Craft & Chris Kohler live bringing you the latest news and trends in property and real estate. Whether 
you're a buyer, seller, renter or just love watching the market, this is a must-watch guide for everything you need to 
know.

13:30 MILLION DOLLAR LISTING LOS ANGELES Repeat TBC

She's a Boss 

Josh Altman may have money on his mind, but with Heather's pregnancy, he's got baby on the brain. Josh Flagg is 
ready to dance to the top of the real estate market and waltz down the aisle with his fiancé.

14:30 DELISH DESTINATIONS ROTORUA, NEW 
ZEALAND Captioned Repeat WS PG

Delish Destinations Rotorua, New Zealand 

Trevor discovers one of New Zealand's best wineries in the only region not known for its grapes. He forages in the 
rainforest with a Maori Legendary Chef for incredible indigenous treats before headed to Rotorua's legendary hot 
springs to experience a traditional meal.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchen Week Chaos 

Kitchen week gets the better of the contestants and budgets are drying up. Designs take shape as installation 
begins but some teams aren't happy with the outcome. 

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Adventures in Appleton, WI 

A couple is on the hunt for a smaller home in Appleton Wisconsin. She's looking for a foursquare house with historic 
charm and classic details but he thinks an updated Colonial will be easier to maintain.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Christchurch 

It might be a midlife crisis or it might just be a healthy restart. Whatever it is Kim and Mat have decided to relocate 
from Dallas Texas to Christchurch New Zealand. 

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Treasure Hunt 

Tarek and Christina flip a house in Fullerton, CA, with a fantastic view. When strange additions and design 
challenges collide, however, this quick flip turns out to be harder than anticipated.

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Flea Bag Flip 

Tarek and Christina believe they have a lead on an easy house to flip in Rowland Heights, Calif., but once they get 
inside, they find a lot of problems that will test their skills.
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Mon Mar 2, 2020

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Paris 

Professional dancer Cara is finally settling down in the one place she feels most at home Paris. After receiving a 
generous inheritance from her late grandmother she wants an apartment that will provide her with a space to 
practice dance.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Adulting in Argentina 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Million Dollar Budget on the San Diego Coast 

A San Diego buyer wants to upgrade to a home on the coast, but even with a million dollar budget, he's going to 
have to compromise.

19:30 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Relocating to Ringwood 

Daniela Nastasi is looking to buy her own home and finally move out of her mothers house. Her mom Rose Marie 
Pinizotto is coming along on this journey. Josh Temple helps her find a home in Ringwood within her $300,000 
budget.

20:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter, New House 

Chip and Jo meet with a client who just purchased a 1950s bungalow hoping to make it her forever home after 
losing her husband to cancer.

21:30 FIXER UPPER: BEHIND THE DESIGN WS PG

The Baker House 

Joanna turns a little bungalow into a cozy cottage retreat for a woman after the passing of her husband. She and 
Chip create a dream home with light neutral colors, natural wood elements and spaces to hang photos and 
memorabilia.

22:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Hard Money Blues 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a listing in an upscale neighbourhood of Whittier, California and the entire home 
will need some serious updating from its original 1969 finishes.

22:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Loud, Louder, Loudest 

Christina receives an email from an agent who has a listing in the South Bay neighbourhood of Hawthorne. The 
dated house needs a lot of work and it's situated on a busy street near an airport and a noisy elementary school.

23:00 FLIP WARS: BUYING BLIND Repeat WS PG

Too Big To Fail 

The flippers fight to obtain a Spanish-style four-bedroom in a nice neighbourhood; winners Gene and Angelo realize 
that a quick and cookie-cutter renovation will not cut it, and set out to transform the dated property into dollar signs.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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Mon Mar 2, 2020

00:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Making Memories in Manahawkin 

After growing up renting summer houses, a trio seeks a summer house in Manahawkin, New Jersey; they seek a 
residential feel in an area booming with family fun.

00:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Quest for the Best of Westerly 

Catherine and Andrea live in Connecticut, but before marrying, they hope to find a weekend getaway in the coastal 
community of Westerly, Rhode Island.

01:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Adulting in Argentina 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

01:30 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Relocating to Ringwood 

Daniela Nastasi is looking to buy her own home and finally move out of her mothers house. Her mom Rose Marie 
Pinizotto is coming along on this journey. Josh Temple helps her find a home in Ringwood within her $300,000 
budget.

02:00 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Oceanside Oasis 

Newlyweds Tara and Tom Tubridy are ready to buy their own house. Oceanside NY is their ideal neighbourhood 
because its close the water and both of their families. Josh Temple takes them knocking on doors to find a home.

02:30 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter, New House 

Chip and Jo meet with a client who just purchased a 1950s bungalow hoping to make it her forever home after 
losing her husband to cancer.

03:30 FIXER UPPER: BEHIND THE DESIGN WS PG

The Baker House 

Joanna turns a little bungalow into a cozy cottage retreat for a woman after the passing of her husband. She and 
Chip create a dream home with light neutral colors, natural wood elements and spaces to hang photos and 
memorabilia.

04:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Hard Money Blues 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a listing in an upscale neighbourhood of Whittier, California and the entire home 
will need some serious updating from its original 1969 finishes.

04:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Loud, Louder, Loudest 

Christina receives an email from an agent who has a listing in the South Bay neighbourhood of Hawthorne. The 
dated house needs a lot of work and it's situated on a busy street near an airport and a noisy elementary school.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Adventures in Appleton, WI 

A couple is on the hunt for a smaller home in Appleton Wisconsin. She's looking for a foursquare house with historic 
charm and classic details but he thinks an updated Colonial will be easier to maintain.
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05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Christchurch 

It might be a midlife crisis or it might just be a healthy restart. Whatever it is Kim and Mat have decided to relocate 
from Dallas Texas to Christchurch New Zealand. 
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Tue Mar 3, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Adulting in Argentina 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Million Dollar Budget on the San Diego Coast 

A San Diego buyer wants to upgrade to a home on the coast, but even with a million dollar budget, he's going to 
have to compromise.

07:00 FLIP WARS: BUYING BLIND Repeat WS PG

Too Big To Fail 

The flippers fight to obtain a Spanish-style four-bedroom in a nice neighbourhood; winners Gene and Angelo realize 
that a quick and cookie-cutter renovation will not cut it, and set out to transform the dated property into dollar signs.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

In today's episode of The Garden Gurus Nigel shows us the best way to care for our potted plants, Mel takes a walk 
through a local community garden, and Trevor has a few pruning tips for winter.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchen Week Chaos 

Kitchen week gets the better of the contestants and budgets are drying up. Designs take shape as installation 
begins but some teams aren't happy with the outcome. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Paris 

Professional dancer Cara is finally settling down in the one place she feels most at home Paris. After receiving a 
generous inheritance from her late grandmother she wants an apartment that will provide her with a space to 
practice dance.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Adulting in Argentina 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

10:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS TBC

Grand European 4 

On the final episode of Trev's Grand European journey, he makes his way through Germany taking in the rich art 
and history. The Viking Tir then takes Trev to the Netherlands, where he explores Kinderdijk and ends his journey in 
Amsterdam. 

11:00 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Relocating to Ringwood 

Daniela Nastasi is looking to buy her own home and finally move out of her mothers house. Her mom Rose Marie 
Pinizotto is coming along on this journey. Josh Temple helps her find a home in Ringwood within her $300,000 
budget.

11:30 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Oceanside Oasis 

Newlyweds Tara and Tom Tubridy are ready to buy their own house. Oceanside NY is their ideal neighbourhood 
because its close the water and both of their families. Josh Temple takes them knocking on doors to find a home.
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Tue Mar 3, 2020

12:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Making Memories in Manahawkin 

After growing up renting summer houses, a trio seeks a summer house in Manahawkin, New Jersey; they seek a 
residential feel in an area booming with family fun.

12:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Quest for the Best of Westerly 

Catherine and Andrea live in Connecticut, but before marrying, they hope to find a weekend getaway in the coastal 
community of Westerly, Rhode Island.

13:00 FIXER UPPER Repeat WS PG

New Chapter, New House 

Chip and Jo meet with a client who just purchased a 1950s bungalow hoping to make it her forever home after 
losing her husband to cancer.

14:00 FIXER UPPER: BEHIND THE DESIGN Repeat WS PG

The Baker House 

Joanna turns a little bungalow into a cozy cottage retreat for a woman after the passing of her husband. She and 
Chip create a dream home with light neutral colors, natural wood elements and spaces to hang photos and 
memorabilia.

14:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchens Revealed 

Its the end of kitchen week and the teams have put their very best efforts into delivering five unique and impressive 
kitchens. The judges have trouble deciding who will take home the $10,000.

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Upgrading in Tampa 

A couple in Tampa is looking for a home in a more kid friendly neighbourhood for their two daughters. He prefers a 
historic home on a quiet street in the city and she wants a newer build in the suburbs.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Paris 

Kate's humanitarian work is sending her to Paris for a new job opportunity and she's calling in her friend and fellow 
expat Jilian to help her find the perfect apartment. 

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Hard Money Blues 

Tarek and Christina get a lead on a listing in an upscale neighbourhood of Whittier, California and the entire home 
will need some serious updating from its original 1969 finishes.

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP Repeat WS G

Loud, Louder, Loudest 

Christina receives an email from an agent who has a listing in the South Bay neighbourhood of Hawthorne. The 
dated house needs a lot of work and it's situated on a busy street near an airport and a noisy elementary school.
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Tue Mar 3, 2020

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bermuda 

Tax attorney Sameera has a full but busy life in Los Angeles. Ready to take her professional life to the next level 
while finding more balance on a personal one she's accepted a job offer on the island of Bermuda. 

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Lights, Camera, London 

After years of working in the entertainment industry, a Los Angeles woman and her husband decide to chase her 
lifelong dream of obtaining a master's degree at The London School of Economics; the transition proves difficult on 
severely reduced income.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Cozy Cabin in California 

A young couple searches for a vacation cabin in the small mountain resort town of Shaver Lake, Calif.; she wants a 
cozy, family-friendly cottage, but he has his sights set on a large lodge with great rental potential.

19:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

The Little Brick House 

Mina and Karen tackle their first brick house renovation, and although it has tons of charm and character, it also has 
problems that need to be fixed; working in a new neighbourhood adds to the risk.

20:30 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

It's harvest time and Dick wants to make jam and turn pears into booze. Angel has big plans for a floating geodesic 
dome over the moat. Plus - a special birthday treat for Dick.

21:30 LOVE YOUR GARDEN Repeat WS PG

The Traditional British Garden 

In this episode, Alan shows us how to create a perfect traditional British garden including a dream summerhouse, 
fabulous feature beds and growing your own honey.

22:00 LOVE YOUR GARDEN Repeat WS PG

The Country Garden 

Alan Titchmarsh visits a country garden in Berkshire and demonstrates how to replicate features including climbing 
clematis, rustic flower beds, ironwork benches and mosaic pathways.

22:30 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Country Mile 

A family of five is ready to move to Denton County Texas in search of more land and more space. They're looking 
for a larger family home, an outbuilding to house a workshop and land with large trees for a zip line.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bermuda 

Tax attorney Sameera has a full but busy life in Los Angeles. Ready to take her professional life to the next level 
while finding more balance on a personal one she's accepted a job offer on the island of Bermuda. 

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Lights, Camera, London 

After years of working in the entertainment industry, a Los Angeles woman and her husband decide to chase her 
lifelong dream of obtaining a master's degree at The London School of Economics; the transition proves difficult on 
severely reduced income.
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Tue Mar 3, 2020

00:30 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

The Little Brick House 

Mina and Karen tackle their first brick house renovation, and although it has tons of charm and character, it also has 
problems that need to be fixed; working in a new neighbourhood adds to the risk.

01:30 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Modern Ranch Flip 

Military veterans and real estate investors Andy and Ashley Williams buy, fix and flip a rundown ranch style house in 
Hurst Texas. With limited time and cash, can Andy and Ashley transform this dilapidated dump into a standout 
modern ranch?

02:00 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Cozy Calmont Cottage 

Andy and Ashley take on flipping a charming cottage in covetable Arlington Heights. The house appears to be the 
perfect fast money flip until they dig in and realise years of unresolved foundation issues might start to jack up the 
bill.

02:30 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

Brodie explores the beautiful town of Beechworth. Shane checks out the new menu at Morgan's Sorrento. Sam 
makes a splash at SEA LIFE Aquarium and Bec gets the scoop on the 2020 Melbourne Fashion Festival from stylist, 
Lana Wilkinson. 

03:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

03:30 EXPLORE TV-VIKING Captioned Repeat WS TBC

Grand European 4 

On the final episode of Trev's Grand European journey, he makes his way through Germany taking in the rich art 
and history. The Viking Tir then takes Trev to the Netherlands, where he explores Kinderdijk and ends his journey in 
Amsterdam. 

04:00 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Country Mile 

A family of five is ready to move to Denton County Texas in search of more land and more space. They're looking 
for a larger family home, an outbuilding to house a workshop and land with large trees for a zip line.

04:30 WE BOUGHT THE FARM Repeat WS G

Heading South 

A North Carolina couple has been keeping their two horses in a boarding facility and now they want a farmhouse 
with a barn of their own keep their horses close by and happy.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Upgrading in Tampa 

A couple in Tampa is looking for a home in a more kid friendly neighbourhood for their two daughters. He prefers a 
historic home on a quiet street in the city and she wants a newer build in the suburbs.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Paris 

Kate's humanitarian work is sending her to Paris for a new job opportunity and she's calling in her friend and fellow 
expat Jilian to help her find the perfect apartment. 
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Wed Mar 4, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Lights, Camera, London 

After years of working in the entertainment industry, a Los Angeles woman and her husband decide to chase her 
lifelong dream of obtaining a master's degree at The London School of Economics; the transition proves difficult on 
severely reduced income.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Cozy Cabin in California 

A young couple searches for a vacation cabin in the small mountain resort town of Shaver Lake, Calif.; she wants a 
cozy, family-friendly cottage, but he has his sights set on a large lodge with great rental potential.

07:00 LOVE YOUR GARDEN Repeat WS PG

The Traditional British Garden 

In this episode, Alan shows us how to create a perfect traditional British garden including a dream summerhouse, 
fabulous feature beds and growing your own honey.

07:30 LOVE YOUR GARDEN Repeat WS PG

The Country Garden 

Alan Titchmarsh visits a country garden in Berkshire and demonstrates how to replicate features including climbing 
clematis, rustic flower beds, ironwork benches and mosaic pathways.

08:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Kitchens Revealed 

Its the end of kitchen week and the teams have put their very best efforts into delivering five unique and impressive 
kitchens. The judges have trouble deciding who will take home the $10,000.

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Bermuda 

Tax attorney Sameera has a full but busy life in Los Angeles. Ready to take her professional life to the next level 
while finding more balance on a personal one she's accepted a job offer on the island of Bermuda. 

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Lights, Camera, London 

After years of working in the entertainment industry, a Los Angeles woman and her husband decide to chase her 
lifelong dream of obtaining a master's degree at The London School of Economics; the transition proves difficult on 
severely reduced income.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Cozy Cabin in California 

A young couple searches for a vacation cabin in the small mountain resort town of Shaver Lake, Calif.; she wants a 
cozy, family-friendly cottage, but he has his sights set on a large lodge with great rental potential.

11:00 HOTEL IMPOSSIBLE Repeat WS PG

Futility Closet 

Anthony battles a bully owner and a utility closet overrun with mold in RI.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language
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Wed Mar 4, 2020

12:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Fleabag House 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, "steal" foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language, Dangerous Behaviour

13:00 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

Brodie explores the beautiful town of Beechworth. Shane checks out the new menu at Morgan's Sorrento. Sam 
makes a splash at SEA LIFE Aquarium and Bec gets the scoop on the 2020 Melbourne Fashion Festival from stylist, 
Lana Wilkinson. 

13:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

14:00 ESCAPE TO THE CHATEAU Captioned Repeat WS G

It's harvest time and Dick wants to make jam and turn pears into booze. Angel has big plans for a floating geodesic 
dome over the moat. Plus - a special birthday treat for Dick.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Terrace and Re-do Rooms 

The most important week of renovating begins as the teams begin work on their terraces. Each team is given $5,000 
to spend on their re-do room, and it's a chance to improve on the worst room they've delivered so far. 

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Seaside Retreat in Florida 

A couple looking for a vacation home in Destin, Florida cant agree on whether they should buy a cosy cottage close 
to the beach or a grand Mediterranean farther from the water. With 1 million on the line, can these two compromise?

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Perth 

Dual citizenship has its perks and synchronized swimmer Danielle is moving halfway around the world from Canada 
to train for the Australian Olympic team. 

17:00 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Modern Ranch Flip 

Military veterans and real estate investors Andy and Ashley Williams buy, fix and flip a rundown ranch style house in 
Hurst Texas. With limited time and cash, can Andy and Ashley transform this dilapidated dump into a standout 
modern ranch?

17:30 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Cozy Calmont Cottage 

Andy and Ashley take on flipping a charming cottage in covetable Arlington Heights. The house appears to be the 
perfect fast money flip until they dig in and realise years of unresolved foundation issues might start to jack up the 
bill.
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Wed Mar 4, 2020

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Townsville from Winnipeg 

Newlyweds Kevin and Leigh are moving to Townsville Australia so Kevin can pursue a PhD in marine biology and 
fulfil his dream of studying near the Great Barrier Reef. 

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Daughter Knows Best in Bressanone, Italy 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Ornate vs. Simple in Chicago 

A Chicago couple search for a home big enough for their growing family; she wants a Victorian with plenty of 
character, while he prefers a traditional Midwestern-style home with clean lines.

19:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Complicated Carriage House 

The Barnwood Builders pull into New Ringgold Pennsylvania in a covered wagon ready to take down and move a 
very complicated carriage house. They find all sorts of treasures in the 150 year old pioneer garage.

20:30 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1928 Spanish Revival House 

Brett thinks he finally gets an easy restoration job on a stunning Spanish Revival hillside mansion until he finds out it 
has a pink Victorian kitchen. Then Brett uncovers hidden treasure on the old woodwork but the homeowners dont 
seem to share his excitement.

21:30 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT RENOVATION Repeat WS PG

Georgia Reno on Their Minds 

Outdoor enthusiasts John and Heather are looking for a vacation retreat for their family on Lake Oconee in Georgia. 
They find a fixer upper in an ideal setting, where John discovers it will cost far more than they originally thought.

22:30 GARAGE GOLD WS PG

Real Estate Rescue 

The crew cleans out a garage before a house is put on the real-estate market; Kraig finds night-vision scopes, 
infrared binoculars, swords, and a crystal dagger, but he's caught off guard by an expert appraisal that could change 
everything.

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Townsville from Winnipeg 

Newlyweds Kevin and Leigh are moving to Townsville Australia so Kevin can pursue a PhD in marine biology and 
fulfil his dream of studying near the Great Barrier Reef. 

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Daughter Knows Best in Bressanone, Italy 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.
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Wed Mar 4, 2020

00:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Ornate vs. Simple in Chicago 

A Chicago couple search for a home big enough for their growing family; she wants a Victorian with plenty of 
character, while he prefers a traditional Midwestern-style home with clean lines.

01:00 MARIAH'S WORLD WS M

Bone of Contention  

Mariah continues touring; she tries to be the best mother to her twins; a disagreement erupts between performers; 
Mariah gets pulled into the middle.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Drug Use

02:00 HOTEL IMPOSSIBLE Repeat WS PG

Futility Closet 

Anthony battles a bully owner and a utility closet overrun with mold in RI.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

03:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT RENOVATION Repeat WS PG

Georgia Reno on Their Minds 

Outdoor enthusiasts John and Heather are looking for a vacation retreat for their family on Lake Oconee in Georgia. 
They find a fixer upper in an ideal setting, where John discovers it will cost far more than they originally thought.

04:00 GARAGE GOLD WS PG

Real Estate Rescue 

The crew cleans out a garage before a house is put on the real-estate market; Kraig finds night-vision scopes, 
infrared binoculars, swords, and a crystal dagger, but he's caught off guard by an expert appraisal that could change 
everything.

04:30 GARAGE GOLD WS PG

Cleanout Express 

A garage is stuffed with vintage toys, such as Lionel trains and Lincoln Logs; Kraig finds animation cels showing the 
Pink Panther; the guys turn the cleaned-out garage into a dart hall.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Seaside Retreat in Florida 

A couple looking for a vacation home in Destin, Florida cant agree on whether they should buy a cosy cottage close 
to the beach or a grand Mediterranean farther from the water. With 1 million on the line, can these two compromise?

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Perth 

Dual citizenship has its perks and synchronized swimmer Danielle is moving halfway around the world from Canada 
to train for the Australian Olympic team. 
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Thu Mar 5, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Daughter Knows Best in Bressanone, Italy 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Ornate vs. Simple in Chicago 

A Chicago couple search for a home big enough for their growing family; she wants a Victorian with plenty of 
character, while he prefers a traditional Midwestern-style home with clean lines.

07:00 LAKEFRONT BARGAIN HUNT RENOVATION Repeat WS PG

Georgia Reno on Their Minds 

Outdoor enthusiasts John and Heather are looking for a vacation retreat for their family on Lake Oconee in Georgia. 
They find a fixer upper in an ideal setting, where John discovers it will cost far more than they originally thought.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

On The Garden Gurus today, Trevor has a retaining wall project for the backyard, Nigel gets the veggie patch 
planted for winter, and Bonnie has some suggestions for your herb garden.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Terrace and Re-do Rooms 

The most important week of renovating begins as the teams begin work on their terraces. Each team is given $5,000 
to spend on their re-do room, and it's a chance to improve on the worst room they've delivered so far. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Townsville from Winnipeg 

Newlyweds Kevin and Leigh are moving to Townsville Australia so Kevin can pursue a PhD in marine biology and 
fulfil his dream of studying near the Great Barrier Reef. 

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Daughter Knows Best in Bressanone, Italy 

Buying a house is no easy task, but when it's in another country, imagine the stresses of negotiating in a foreign 
language. Emotions run high as real estate agents leave their milieu to look for new properties.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Ornate vs. Simple in Chicago 

A Chicago couple search for a home big enough for their growing family; she wants a Victorian with plenty of 
character, while he prefers a traditional Midwestern-style home with clean lines.

11:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1928 Spanish Revival House 

Brett thinks he finally gets an easy restoration job on a stunning Spanish Revival hillside mansion until he finds out it 
has a pink Victorian kitchen. Then Brett uncovers hidden treasure on the old woodwork but the homeowners dont 
seem to share his excitement.

12:00 GARAGE GOLD Repeat WS PG

Real Estate Rescue 

The crew cleans out a garage before a house is put on the real-estate market; Kraig finds night-vision scopes, 
infrared binoculars, swords, and a crystal dagger, but he's caught off guard by an expert appraisal that could change 
everything.
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Thu Mar 5, 2020

12:30 GARAGE GOLD Repeat WS PG

Cleanout Express 

A garage is stuffed with vintage toys, such as Lionel trains and Lincoln Logs; Kraig finds animation cels showing the 
Pink Panther; the guys turn the cleaned-out garage into a dart hall.

13:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Complicated Carriage House 

The Barnwood Builders pull into New Ringgold Pennsylvania in a covered wagon ready to take down and move a 
very complicated carriage house. They find all sorts of treasures in the 150 year old pioneer garage.

14:00 GOOD BONES Repeat WS PG

The Little Brick House 

Mina and Karen tackle their first brick house renovation, and although it has tons of charm and character, it also has 
problems that need to be fixed; working in a new neighbourhood adds to the risk.

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Budget Blues 

Work on the terraces and roof top garden continues and Keith and Dan go through each apartment with a long list of 
defects that need fixing. The teams have a chance to win some cash with a dinner party challenge. 

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

More Affordable in New Jersey 

Staten Islanders priced out of New York are looking for their first home in northern New Jersey. She wants a fixer 
upper with a grassless concrete backyard while he has his eye on a move in ready home with a finished basement.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Ambergris Caye 

Up against life-threatening health issues while working in Cape Girardeau, Mo., Andy decides with his wife, Tyonia, 
to move to Ambergris Caye for a healthier lifestyle.

17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Making Memories in Manahawkin 

After growing up renting summer houses, a trio seeks a summer house in Manahawkin, New Jersey; they seek a 
residential feel in an area booming with family fun.

17:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Quest for the Best of Westerly 

Catherine and Andrea live in Connecticut, but before marrying, they hope to find a weekend getaway in the coastal 
community of Westerly, Rhode Island.
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Thu Mar 5, 2020

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

St. Croix 

Stephanie and Dano decide to give it all up and move from Colorado to St. Croix but Stephanie is having a hard time 
committing to such a drastic move.

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Seeking Character and Views in Manchester 

A Canadian couple living in Qatar is moving to Manchester, England, where she has been accepted into the 
University's PhD program; after years in the desert, she dreams of a balcony overlooking the old industrial city.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

Character and Charm on a Budget in Des Moines 

A first time buyer seeks character and charm on a budget, but her friend thinks she should stick with a new, ranch 
style house.

19:30 HOLLYWOOD MEDIUM WITH TYLER 
HENRY WS PG

Lala Kent, Jesse Tyler Ferguson, Holly Robinson Peete 

Hollywood's go-to medium shares his supernatural gift with more well-known faces including Lala Kent, Jesse Tyler 
Ferguson and Holly Robinson Peete.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

20:30 BOTCHED Captioned Repeat WS M

Playground Trauma And A Pint-Sized Mama 

An Irish model travels to the United States for larger breasts; the doctors help a woman who almost died from a 
nightmarish tummy tuck; a young father with a broken nose hopes for a nose just like his daughter's.

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Themes

21:30 BOTCHED Captioned Repeat WS M

Boob-Watch 

Former Baywatch babe Nicole Eggert wants smaller breasts after her last surgeon gave her too big of implants. 
Terry tries to reconstruct a woman with flesh eating disease, and the doctors meet an international flight attendant in 
pursuit of the world's best plastic surgery.

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Themes

22:30 EMBARRASSING BODIES Captioned Repeat WS M

Doctor Christian helps 37 year old Adam who has a rare penis problem. Dr Dawn helps Sally, a young mother who 
was born without ears. Can complex reconstruction help her hear clearly for the first time in her life and improve her 
appearance? 

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Sexual References

23:30 VANDERPUMP RULES WS M

Best Mates 

Kristen tests Jax's patience when she flies out Brittany's mother for a visit; Lala schemes to repair Scheana and 
Katie's friendship; a salacious rumour about James and his best friend makes the rounds.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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Thu Mar 5, 2020

00:30 HOLLYWOOD MEDIUM WITH TYLER 
HENRY WS PG

Lala Kent, Jesse Tyler Ferguson, Holly Robinson Peete 

Hollywood's go-to medium shares his supernatural gift with more well-known faces including Lala Kent, Jesse Tyler 
Ferguson and Holly Robinson Peete.

Cons.Advice: Themes, Some Coarse Language

01:30 BOTCHED Captioned Repeat WS M

Playground Trauma And A Pint-Sized Mama 

An Irish model travels to the United States for larger breasts; the doctors help a woman who almost died from a 
nightmarish tummy tuck; a young father with a broken nose hopes for a nose just like his daughter's.

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Themes

02:30 BOTCHED Captioned Repeat WS M

Boob-Watch 

Former Baywatch babe Nicole Eggert wants smaller breasts after her last surgeon gave her too big of implants. 
Terry tries to reconstruct a woman with flesh eating disease, and the doctors meet an international flight attendant in 
pursuit of the world's best plastic surgery.

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Themes

03:30 EMBARRASSING BODIES Captioned Repeat WS M

Doctor Christian helps 37 year old Adam who has a rare penis problem. Dr Dawn helps Sally, a young mother who 
was born without ears. Can complex reconstruction help her hear clearly for the first time in her life and improve her 
appearance? 

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Sexual References

04:30 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

More Affordable in New Jersey 

Staten Islanders priced out of New York are looking for their first home in northern New Jersey. She wants a fixer 
upper with a grassless concrete backyard while he has his eye on a move in ready home with a finished basement.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Ambergris Caye 

Up against life-threatening health issues while working in Cape Girardeau, Mo., Andy decides with his wife, Tyonia, 
to move to Ambergris Caye for a healthier lifestyle.
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Fri Mar 6, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Seeking Character and Views in Manchester 

A Canadian couple living in Qatar is moving to Manchester, England, where she has been accepted into the 
University's PhD program; after years in the desert, she dreams of a balcony overlooking the old industrial city.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Character and Charm on a Budget in Des Moines 

A first time buyer seeks character and charm on a budget, but her friend thinks she should stick with a new, ranch 
style house.

07:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Complicated Carriage House 

The Barnwood Builders pull into New Ringgold Pennsylvania in a covered wagon ready to take down and move a 
very complicated carriage house. They find all sorts of treasures in the 150 year old pioneer garage.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

Join The Garden Gurus as they take a tour of the Melbourne International Flower and Garden Show. Plus, Mel has 
some winter watering tips.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Budget Blues 

Work on the terraces and roof top garden continues and Keith and Dan go through each apartment with a long list of 
defects that need fixing. The teams have a chance to win some cash with a dinner party challenge. 

09:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

St. Croix 

Stephanie and Dano decide to give it all up and move from Colorado to St. Croix but Stephanie is having a hard time 
committing to such a drastic move.

10:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Seeking Character and Views in Manchester 

A Canadian couple living in Qatar is moving to Manchester, England, where she has been accepted into the 
University's PhD program; after years in the desert, she dreams of a balcony overlooking the old industrial city.

10:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Character and Charm on a Budget in Des Moines 

A first time buyer seeks character and charm on a budget, but her friend thinks she should stick with a new, ranch 
style house.

11:00 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Hunting For A Bargain 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

11:30 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Million Dollar Manor 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.
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Fri Mar 6, 2020

12:00 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Relocating to Ringwood 

Daniela Nastasi is looking to buy her own home and finally move out of her mothers house. Her mom Rose Marie 
Pinizotto is coming along on this journey. Josh Temple helps her find a home in Ringwood within her $300,000 
budget.

12:30 SOLD ON THE SPOT Repeat WS G

Oceanside Oasis 

Newlyweds Tara and Tom Tubridy are ready to buy their own house. Oceanside NY is their ideal neighbourhood 
because its close the water and both of their families. Josh Temple takes them knocking on doors to find a home.

13:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1928 Spanish Revival House 

Brett thinks he finally gets an easy restoration job on a stunning Spanish Revival hillside mansion until he finds out it 
has a pink Victorian kitchen. Then Brett uncovers hidden treasure on the old woodwork but the homeowners dont 
seem to share his excitement.

14:00 HOTEL IMPOSSIBLE Repeat WS PG

Futility Closet 

Anthony battles a bully owner and a utility closet overrun with mold in RI.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language

15:00 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Brendan Fevola Cooking Challenge 

The team who puts on the best dinner party for Brendan Fevola and partner Alex will win $6000 cash in tonight's 
challenge. Second place takes home $4000 so the stakes are high! 

16:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Looking for Land in Boston 

A Boston couple looks for a home with plenty of land for their six alpacas. She wants a turnkey farmhouse or 
Nantucket style home while he'd like an older Victorian or Craftsman with lots of character that he can restore.

16:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Quepos 

Benn is leaving his stable job in Singapore to pursue his lifelong dream of opening a sport fishing business in Costa 
Rica. 

17:00 ZOMBIE HOUSE FLIPPING Repeat WS PG

Fleabag House 

House flipper Justin Stamper and his crew, known as the Robin Hoods of Real Estate, "steal" foreclosed homes to 
help return neighbourhoods to their former glory.

Cons.Advice: Mild Coarse Language, Dangerous Behaviour
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Fri Mar 6, 2020

18:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Chiang Rai 

Jessica and Matt are moving to Thailand so that their two adopted Thai children can learn about their birthplace. But 
with only Jessica working Matt has major money concerns. 

18:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Heart Over Head in Edinburgh 

After dating for two weeks, a couple decides to follow her dream of living in the UK; knowing her father was born in 
Manchester, she wants to return to her roots and he is ready to throw away his teaching job to follow his love to 
Edinburgh.

19:00 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

City vs. Country in Idaho 

A family of four decides to move back to the Boise, Idaho, area after some time away, but they don't agree on 
whether the conveniences of the city or the call of wild would be better.

19:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Mushroom House Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

20:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS WS G

Hillbilly Lemonade 

The team gets creative while trying to make something worthwhile out of a lackluster cabin.

21:30 LOG CABIN LIVING G

North Georgia Mountain Cabin Search 

A couple and their two sons, who all love the outdoors, are ready to ditch Atlanta's skyscrapers for the mountains of 
north Georgia.

22:30 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Idaho Mountain Retreat 

Kellen and Sonja are new parents in search of a mountain home that will allow them to grow their family in the 
beautiful resort destination of Coeur d'Alene Idaho. 

23:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Chiang Rai 

Jessica and Matt are moving to Thailand so that their two adopted Thai children can learn about their birthplace. But 
with only Jessica working Matt has major money concerns. 

00:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

Heart Over Head in Edinburgh 

After dating for two weeks, a couple decides to follow her dream of living in the UK; knowing her father was born in 
Manchester, she wants to return to her roots and he is ready to throw away his teaching job to follow his love to 
Edinburgh.
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00:30 BOTCHED Captioned Repeat WS M

Playground Trauma And A Pint-Sized Mama 

An Irish model travels to the United States for larger breasts; the doctors help a woman who almost died from a 
nightmarish tummy tuck; a young father with a broken nose hopes for a nose just like his daughter's.

Cons.Advice: Medical Procedures, Nudity, Themes

01:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Mushroom House Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour

02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS WS G

City vs. Country in Idaho 

A family of four decides to move back to the Boise, Idaho, area after some time away, but they don't agree on 
whether the conveniences of the city or the call of wild would be better.

03:00 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Idaho Mountain Retreat 

Kellen and Sonja are new parents in search of a mountain home that will allow them to grow their family in the 
beautiful resort destination of Coeur d'Alene Idaho. 

03:30 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Utah Mountain Getaway 

When New York parents Chris and Heather first visited the high mountain hamlet of Midway Utah they fell in love 
with the towns old world charm panoramic vistas and access to fun outdoor activities. 

04:00 BARNWOOD BUILDERS WS G

Hillbilly Lemonade 

The team gets creative while trying to make something worthwhile out of a lackluster cabin.

05:00 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

Looking for Land in Boston 

A Boston couple looks for a home with plenty of land for their six alpacas. She wants a turnkey farmhouse or 
Nantucket style home while he'd like an older Victorian or Craftsman with lots of character that he can restore.

05:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Quepos 

Benn is leaving his stable job in Singapore to pursue his lifelong dream of opening a sport fishing business in Costa 
Rica. 
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Sat Mar 7, 2020

06:00 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Heart Over Head in Edinburgh 

After dating for two weeks, a couple decides to follow her dream of living in the UK; knowing her father was born in 
Manchester, she wants to return to her roots and he is ready to throw away his teaching job to follow his love to 
Edinburgh.

06:30 HOUSE HUNTERS Repeat WS G

City vs. Country in Idaho 

A family of four decides to move back to the Boise, Idaho, area after some time away, but they don't agree on 
whether the conveniences of the city or the call of wild would be better.

07:00 RESTORED Repeat WS G

1928 Spanish Revival House 

Brett thinks he finally gets an easy restoration job on a stunning Spanish Revival hillside mansion until he finds out it 
has a pink Victorian kitchen. Then Brett uncovers hidden treasure on the old woodwork but the homeowners dont 
seem to share his excitement.

08:00 THE GARDEN GURUS Captioned Repeat WS G

In our final episode of The Garden Gurus for this series, Bonnie has some tips on natural pest control, Nigel heads 
out to a community garden and Trevor lights up his garden.

08:30 THE BLOCK Captioned Repeat WS PG

Brendan Fevola Cooking Challenge 

The team who puts on the best dinner party for Brendan Fevola and partner Alex will win $6000 cash in tonight's 
challenge. Second place takes home $4000 so the stakes are high! 

09:30 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Hunting For A Bargain 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

10:00 BUYING THE BAYOU Repeat WS PG

Million Dollar Manor 

Some homes float, some are propped up by stilts, while others have prime space for airboat docking. Buying the 
Bayou locates the perfect homes for gator hunters, catfish noodlers, shrimping and crawfish enthusiasts and more.

10:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Complicated Carriage House 

The Barnwood Builders pull into New Ringgold Pennsylvania in a covered wagon ready to take down and move a 
very complicated carriage house. They find all sorts of treasures in the 150 year old pioneer garage.

11:30 POSTCARDS Captioned Repeat WS PG

Brodie explores the beautiful town of Beechworth. Shane checks out the new menu at Morgan's Sorrento. Sam 
makes a splash at SEA LIFE Aquarium and Bec gets the scoop on the 2020 Melbourne Fashion Festival from stylist, 
Lana Wilkinson. 

12:00 GETAWAY Captioned Repeat WS PG

Scenic - Eclipse #2 

This week on Getaway David Reyne tours Southern Spain, ticking off the towns of Malaga, Granada and Seville. 
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12:30 LOG CABIN LIVING Repeat G

North Georgia Mountain Cabin Search 

A couple and their two sons, who all love the outdoors, are ready to ditch Atlanta's skyscrapers for the mountains of 
north Georgia.

13:00 LOG CABIN LIVING Repeat G

Hawaiian Cabin Hunt 

A couple has set down roots on the island of Oahu and are looking for a bigger home with the comforts of a country 
log cabin for their three growing kids.

13:30 BARNWOOD BUILDERS Repeat WS G

Hillbilly Lemonade 

The team gets creative while trying to make something worthwhile out of a lackluster cabin.

14:30 YOUR DOMAIN Captioned WS NA

Join Shelley Craft & Chris Kohler live bringing you the latest news and trends in property and real estate. Whether 
you're a buyer, seller, renter or just love watching the market, this is a must-watch guide for everything you need to 
know.

15:30 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Idaho Mountain Retreat 

Kellen and Sonja are new parents in search of a mountain home that will allow them to grow their family in the 
beautiful resort destination of Coeur d'Alene Idaho. 

16:00 MOUNTAIN LIFE Repeat WS G

Utah Mountain Getaway 

When New York parents Chris and Heather first visited the high mountain hamlet of Midway Utah they fell in love 
with the towns old world charm panoramic vistas and access to fun outdoor activities. 

16:30 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Making Memories in Manahawkin 

After growing up renting summer houses, a trio seeks a summer house in Manahawkin, New Jersey; they seek a 
residential feel in an area booming with family fun.

17:00 BEACHFRONT BARGAIN HUNT Repeat WS G

Quest for the Best of Westerly 

Catherine and Andrea live in Connecticut, but before marrying, they hope to find a weekend getaway in the coastal 
community of Westerly, Rhode Island.

17:30 BUILDING OFF THE GRID Repeat WS PG

Building Off the Grid: Mushroom House Special 

Renegade architect and ultimate survivalist Michael Reynolds doesn't just live off the grid he builds off the grid 
constructing totally self sufficient houses he calls Earthships.

Cons.Advice: Dangerous Behaviour
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18:30 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Lakeside Cabin 

Paige and Raf win a small structure at auction and turn it into a lakeside cabin complete with an upper deck and 
other fun features for a specific buyer.

19:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1800s Living Room and Kitchen 

Fred and Elizabeth call on Jeff to restore two spaces in their 1800s stone home; the homeowners' huge living room 
lacks historic character, and their kitchen has dated metal cabinets, knotty pine panelling and linoleum floors.

20:30 BARGAIN MANSIONS Repeat WS G

Move That Kitchen 

While renovating a single-story ranch, Tamara transforms its master bedroom into a stunning, open kitchen; 
however, she and her father run into problems during demolition.

21:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL WS G

A Portuguese Predicament 

After years of discussion, a man convinces his wife to move their family to his hometown of Vila Verde, Portugal; 
while they love that Portugal's affordability allows them to devote time to their two kids, they can't seem to agree on 
where to live.

22:30 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

Big Reno for Little Brother 

A Los Angeles writer searches for a contemporary home with industrial farmhouse touches, and his older brother 
joins the hunt to make sure he doesn't get too far over his head.

23:30 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Modern Ranch Flip 

Military veterans and real estate investors Andy and Ashley Williams buy, fix and flip a rundown ranch style house in 
Hurst Texas. With limited time and cash, can Andy and Ashley transform this dilapidated dump into a standout 
modern ranch?

00:00 FLIP OR FLOP FORT WORTH Repeat WS G

Cozy Calmont Cottage 

Andy and Ashley take on flipping a charming cottage in covetable Arlington Heights. The house appears to be the 
perfect fast money flip until they dig in and realise years of unresolved foundation issues might start to jack up the 
bill.

00:30 MARIAH'S WORLD Repeat WS M

Bone of Contention  

Mariah continues touring; she tries to be the best mother to her twins; a disagreement erupts between performers; 
Mariah gets pulled into the middle.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Drug Use

01:30 VANDERPUMP RULES Repeat WS M

Best Mates 

Kristen tests Jax's patience when she flies out Brittany's mother for a visit; Lala schemes to repair Scheana and 
Katie's friendship; a salacious rumour about James and his best friend makes the rounds.

Cons.Advice: Some Coarse Language, Sexual References
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02:30 HOUSE HUNTERS INTERNATIONAL Repeat WS G

Ambergris Caye 

Up against life-threatening health issues while working in Cape Girardeau, Mo., Andy decides with his wife, Tyonia, 
to move to Ambergris Caye for a healthier lifestyle.

03:00 HOUSE HUNTERS RENOVATION WS G

Big Reno for Little Brother 

A Los Angeles writer searches for a contemporary home with industrial farmhouse touches, and his older brother 
joins the hunt to make sure he doesn't get too far over his head.

04:00 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1800s Living Room and Kitchen 

Fred and Elizabeth call on Jeff to restore two spaces in their 1800s stone home; the homeowners' huge living room 
lacks historic character, and their kitchen has dated metal cabinets, knotty pine panelling and linoleum floors.

04:30 STONE HOUSE REVIVAL Repeat WS G

1690s Living Room Restoration 

A couple recruits Jeff to do a true restoration of the original living room in their 1690s stone home; the team 
encloses an attached vestibule to create a mud room, blending in with the rest of the home with stone walls and 
vintage windows.

05:00 TEXAS FLIP N MOVE Repeat WS G

Lakeside Cabin 

Paige and Raf win a small structure at auction and turn it into a lakeside cabin complete with an upper deck and 
other fun features for a specific buyer.
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